
 

Kudos: Erika Bowen 

Erika Bowen, CYF transportation, received an appreciative email from a youth. The 

youth writes, “I don't know if you remember us, but you were our favorite driver that 

drove us to camp often.” The email explains that the youth was able to move out of 

their foster home to a new forever home. The email concludes by saying, “I just 

wanted to thank you for always being kind to us [because] we really needed a nice 

person like you in our lives.” 
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